
 

 

September 21, 2021 
 

 
MEMBERS IN ATTENDANCE 
Ellen Akers, Harry Barber, Jessica Brown, Blanca Capetillo, 
Melanie Christensen, Mary Contreras, Brandy Davis, 
Cassie Dutton, Anna Espinoza, Tamara Fernandez, 
Annalissa Garcia, Corina Garcia, Ann GarciaSmith, Daena 
George, LaTanza HaggertyAllen, Sarah Hernandez, Kathy 
Holland, Juanita Hook, Carrie Jackson, Susan Jackson, 
Faith Longorio, Diztorsha Lavan, Jeralan Kannady, John 
Langlois, Jessica Lewis, Irma Macias, Amparo Martinez, 
Ginger McKay, Jennifer Miller,  Daniella Mondragon, Dr. 
Randal O’Brien, Kristy Olin,  Nannette Pickle, Roslyn Scott, 
Carrie Smith, Tommie Smith, Stephenie Stults, Tricia 
Times, Kerry Tilton, Kim Fox, Alicia Brooks, Precious 
Reimonenq, Aurelia Yznaga 
 
WELCOME 
Susan Jackson welcomed everyone to the meeting.   
 
VIRTUAL SCHOOL 
An update on our virtual school was presented by Alicia 
Brooks.  Currently we have 97 students that have applied.   
Applications for K-5 students are being reviewed. Virtual 
School is set to open January 2022. 
   
TESTING UPDATE – FIELD TEST 
Kerry Tilton presented a handout of the STAAR 2022 
Stand Alone Field Test.   
 
ADSY 
The additional days school year was briefly discussed by 
Susan Jackson.  Schools that are on the committee are: 
Ashbel, Bowie, DeZavala, Lamar, Carver and San Jacinto 
 
 

 
DEADLINE – SAFE SCHOOLS 
Susan Jackson reminded the committee that the 
deadline to complete the safe school’s mandatory 
trainings is September 24, 2021.  
 
RESPONSIVE SERVICES FOR BEHAVIOR 
MENTAL HEALTH 
Kim Fox and Dr. Precious Reimonenq presented a power 
point presentation on the GCCISD comprehensive 
school counseling program and crisis response 
protocols. 
 
ADJOURNMENT 
The meeting adjourned at 4:55 p.m. 
 
NEXT MEETING DATE 
Our next meeting is October 19, 2021. 
 


